2021

Brandon Komar P.O. Box 261 New Derry, Pa 15671 February 18th, 2021

Dear Current, Former and Future Vendors:

<u>Thank you</u> for your continued support throughout the years. Serving as the current officers of the Derry Township Agricultural Fair are as follows; President Brandon Komar, Vice President Buddy Ribblet, Secretary Becky Tumulty and Carol Durika as Treasurer. Brandon Komar and Buddy Ribblet will be helping during the setting up of your booths for the 2021 fair year.

As you arrive, please report to the fair office and they will be contacted to help you with hook up if you so need. Please always remember to review the contract and rules. If there are any questions or concerns do not hesitate to call. A reminder to honor the due dates, as I would like to make sure spaces are filled appropriately. Please remember to send in insurances as well as retain ServSafe certification as we have been inspected early by the Department of Health.

Just to clarify another issue learned in past years, if we have loss of power or natural disaster, please stay at your booths until myself, Buddy Ribblet or an exec board member make the call to have an early shutdown. We will touch base as soon as we can with everyone, once safety of customers has been established. Also, please remember to stay open from 4pm-10pm, Sunday thru Saturday unless one of us is notified of an arrangement. We have customers to please, and we will strive to maintain a crowd thru the evenings.

Also, I want to apologize to all for the cancellation of the 2020 Fair due to Covid. We are hoping you are healthy and doing well, and hoping you are able to continue with the fair seasons as we miss you all! As of this time as I write this letter, we do not currently know the outcome of the 2021 Fair Season. If there is a cancellation of the Fair, I promise to contact you all as soon as I can, and return any funds paid. We are hoping for a great recovery from the pandemic and hope to see you!!!!

Please call me with any questions as we are willing to work thru anything that comes up. THANK YOU!!!!!!!!

2021 fair dates are as follows:

The DTAF will be held from July 11th- July 17th 2021

Thank you for your time and continued services, Sincerely,

Brandon Komar Buddy Ribblet Carol Durika
DTAF President DTAF Vice President DTAF Treasurer
724-989-5022 724-454-6613 724-694-8916

derrytwpagfair@yahoo.com